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ADDENDUM #1


Dear Bidders
Re: Addendum to Closing Date


Please be advised that the closing date for the Stratford Waterfront Boardwalk and Lookouts, being Thursday July 7th at 2pm has been extended by 1 week. 

The new closing date for the Stratford Waterfront Boardwalk and Lookouts is 
Thursday July 14th at 2pm.   

If you have any questions pertaining to the project or any addendum, please contact me, the project manager for this project, at 902-314-2451 or 902-892-5341 or via e-mail at ahansen@cadcpei.com 

Regards
Aaron Hansen
Director of Operations
Charlottetown Area Development  Corporation
ahansen@cadcpei.com
902-314-2451
4 Pownal St., P.O. Box 786, Charlottetown, Prince Edward Island, Canada C1A 7L9 Tel (902) 892-5341 Fax (902) 368-1935
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